

BLISLAND Neighbourhood Plan

Steering Group Minutes

Meeting Title: BNP Steering Group
Date: 01 June 2015
Time: 1930
Location: The Institute
Chaired by: Dominic Fairman
Attendees: Dominic Fairman, Sandra Webber, Jack Hemming, Stephanie Meads, Christopher Cross, Nic Harrison-White, Tracey Edwards
Apologies:

Minutes

Action

DF introduced Nic Harrison-White who is a consultant for Cornwall Wildlife Trust and is able to furnish us with a display, maps and information about the implication of development on the local natural environment.

DF also introduced Tracey Edwards our Consultant from CRCC

Grant application

DF confirmed that he had received an e-mail to say that the money was being paid into BPC Bank.

2

Neighbourhood Plan Exhibition

This meeting is primarily to discuss the Display Board content and TE had suggestions to improve on these as follows:-

- Why Blisland is forming a Neighbourhood Development plan, implications of not doing it.
- Add frequently asked questions, TE to e-mail some to DF
- Open Market housing has been omitted on the "What" Board, SW to contact HR to include it.
- Facebook page is a good idea for people to add opinions
- Ask what else could be included in the NDP, eg types of business, open spaces, green assets, parking
- Request views on shaping development, there needs to be a robust evidence base which we are already developing
- Do not think about numbers of houses but consult about shaping

Minutes

- development, types of housing and need, there needs to be evidence
- Create a Development Boundary, evidence of reasons to be recorded, rural housing policy could be in addition

TE explained that a Statement needs to be formed regarding current planning applications that will be dealt with separately and will not be part of the NP process. The same applies to planning applications that come in before the NP is completed.

Catering arrangements for the 13 June were discussed and it was agreed that Tinks catering should be asked to provide tea and biscuits, (as they are based in the village) SW to arrange for pasties to be supplied. Invoices to be requested to go to the PC for approval.

CRCC will send invoices following services supplied and are happy to wait for payment to go through the PC.

Next Meeting

Next meeting to be on Monday 08 June at the Institute at 7.30 pm to finalise Display Boards